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PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUATION NOTICE 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that at the special Newark Planning Commission meeting 
of Tuesday, December 15, 2020, Public Hearing E.1 was continued to a regular 
Planning Commission meeting on Tuesday, January 12, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. by 
virtual teleconference.  
 
 
E.1 Hearing to consider permitting four new single-family residences on a 0.38-
acre project site. The Planning Commission will consider recommending approval 
of: (1) P-20-02, establishing a Planned Development Overlay District and a 
Planned Development Plan; and (2) TTM-20-03, Vesting Tentative Map 8531 to 
allow a five-parcel, four-lot residential subdivision for the construction of four 
single-family residences at 37503 and 37511 Cherry Street (APNs 092-0075-004-
02; 092-0075-005-02) – from Associate Planner Mayank Patel. 
 
 
I, Art Interiano, Deputy Community Development Director of the City of Newark, 
do hereby swear that I posted the above notice on the First Floor Bulletin Board, 
City Administration Building, 37101 Newark Boulevard, Newark, CA, by 4:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, December 16, 2020. 
 
 
 
      Art Interiano 
      Deputy Community Development Director 

 

 

mailto:planning@newark.org

